
 
 

Date of issue : January 1, 2020 

To：        

 

Film Capacitor factory in China (PEDJM) relocation notice  
 

Dear customer, 

 

First of all, we deeply appreciate all of your current support and patronage. 

 

Along with the land readjustment by the Chinese authorities, we have to move the PEDJM factory to the new industrial 

area appr. 7km away from the current address. We will build a new building but proceed the operations with no 

change for equipment, workers and production method. 

 

We are very sorry for any inconvenience caused, but we deeply appreciate your understanding and continuous 

patronage. 

 

1) Factory: Panasonic Electronic Devices (JiangMen) Co.,Ltd   (PEDJM) 

2) Location:  

Current** 18,HuiCheng Road,XinHui,JiangMen city,Guangdong Province,China 

     New** 3, Keyun Second Road, Huicheng, Xinhui District, Jiangmen City, Guangdong, China 

             (Appr. 7km away from the current address) 

3) Changes from current PEDJM: 

Building** new construction 

Item number** no change 

Equipment** no change 

   Production method** no change 

Material** no change 

Employee** no change 

4) schedule 

 New PEDJM start operation: Feb. 2021 

 Current PEDJM stop operation: Jun. 2022 

 Sample lineup: Feb. 2021 

 Completion of approval: by Aug. 2021 

 Transfer: Sep. 2021 
 
We sincerely appreciate your understanding and cooperation on this issue. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

Masaki Yoshino 
Masaki Yoshino 

General Manager 

Marketing strategy general Department 

Kiyotaka kamohara 
Kiyotaka Kamohara 

Factory Manager 

Toyama・Matsue factory 

Device Solutions Business Division 

Industrial Solutions Company 

Panasonic Corporation 

 


